
Celebration event to mark Play Matters
project

The importance of play for children’s health and wellbeing was highlighted at
an event to mark the success of the Play Matters project.

DAERA launches Rural Micro Capital
Grant Scheme 2019

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
announced that the 2019 Rural Micro Capital Grant Scheme is now open for
applications.

Businesses in Antrim to benefit from
£100,000 investment

A scheme to support businesses to improve their shop frontages is to get
underway with an investment of £100,000.

Landlords Rates discount deadline
approaching

Land & Property Services (LPS) is reminding landlords that their rate bill
must be paid in full by Monday 30 September 2019 in order to secure this
allowance. If you are responsible for paying the rates on one or more
properties that you rent out, you may be entitled to 10% discount on your
rate bill.

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/celebration-event-mark-play-matters-project
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/celebration-event-mark-play-matters-project
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/daera-launches-rural-micro-capital-grant-scheme-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/daera-launches-rural-micro-capital-grant-scheme-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/businesses-antrim-benefit-ps100000-investment
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/businesses-antrim-benefit-ps100000-investment
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/landlords-rates-discount-deadline-approaching
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/landlords-rates-discount-deadline-approaching


Call for applications to the Small
Capital Grants Programme

The Department for Communities (DfC) has today launched this years’ Small
Capital Grants Programme.
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